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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Heidi Nilsen <hhhsurfer@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 2:13 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Rail Trail in Capitola

Hello- 
 
I am wriƟng to urge you to uphold the ciƟzen’s of Capitola’s desire, as evidenced by the passing of Measure L, law 8.72, 
in 2018, for the rail trail to be built within the exisƟng rail corridor - NOT ON CITY STREETS!  What has been proposed will 
be an absolute nightmare for traffic paƩerns, residents, and tourists. 
 
Please vote NO on the Park Avenue and Village project.  
 
Regards , 
Heidi Nilsen 
Capitola Resident 


